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OPEN ENROLLMENT 
 
The open enrollment program allows parents to apply for their children to attend school districts 
other than the one in which they live.  The open enrollment application period is very specific in 
terms of when you may apply.  Late applications will not be accepted. 
 
The open enrollment application period for the 2012-13 school year is from February 6 
through April 30, 2012.  Please click here to read more about the open enrollment process, and 
how to apply.  Students who are currently attending WRPS under open enrollment do not need to 
reapply. 
 
Students who are attending WRPS on a tuition waiver, or additional year tuition waiver, and 
wish to continue attending WRPS for the 2012-13 school year, must apply for open enrollment. 
 
If you have any questions related to open enrollment, please contact the Open Enrollment 
Coordinator: 
 

Maurine Hodgson 
WRPS 

510 Peach Street 
Wisconsin Rapids, WI  54494 

(715) 424-6701, option 2 
Maurine.Hodgson@wrps.org 
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